
The Olympic Rings arrive in
Edinburgh

 

Now that the Diamond Jubilee celebrations have come to an end,
it seems it is time to prepare for the next event in sight:
the 2012 London Olympics.

Despite  previous  controversy,  the  five  Olympic  Rings  are
finally taking pride of place on The Mound today, and should
be illuminated  at night. Their arrival precedes the arrival
of the Olympic Torch relay through Edinburgh on 13-14 June.
Read more about the Olympic party being hosted at the Castle
here.

Historic Scotland opposed the placement of the Olympic Rings
at Edinburgh Castle. Read more about why by clicking here.

And you can read more about the Olympic Rings in our previous
article here.
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